
Bradford Exempted Village School District (BEVSD) will receive bids at the 
Superintendent’s Office, BEVSD, 760 Railroad Ave., Bradford, OH 45308, for the 
“PROSPOSED DRIVE AND PARKING AREA FOR STEAM BUILDING AT BRADFORD 
EXEMPTED VILLAGE SCHOOLS” as described in the instructions to bidders until 1 pm, 
local time, on August 26, 2024, based upon plans provided upon request.  Bids will be 
opened and read after the 1 PM final submission. Submit all questions to Skip Miller, 
Head of Maintenance, smiller@bradford.k12.oh.us or call 937 448-2770, extension 1901. 
 
This notice is posted at www.bradford.k12.oh.us. Electronic Copies of the Bid Documents 
will be available on the Bradford website or at the school district upon request.  BEVSD 
reserves the right to waive irregularities in bids, reject any or all bidders, and investigate 
contractor qualifications and experience. This job is not subject to prevailing wage rates. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


